
From: Gibson, Bill (Codes 
Sent: 7/9/2014 6:31:19 PM 
To: Bruno, Kenneth (kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov) (kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Singh, Sumeet 

(/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=S 1ST56905772); Doll, 
Laura (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD); Khatri, 
Sikandar (sikandar.khatri@cpuc.ca.gov) (sikandar.khatri@cpuc.ca.gov) 

Bcc: 
Subject: Today's Discussion - Reinstate Qualifications 

Ken, 

I want to thank both you and Sikandar for meeting with us today in Fremont to provide 
input to our plastic qualification process. I appreciate your observations, 
recommendations and ideas and look forward to continuing the process. I had 
forgotten to give you a copy of the roster from today's meeting so have attached it 
here. 

I also wanted to confirm our discussion related to the stand down we took today for all 
plastic work. Given the feedback from team that there were no compliance issues 
identified for the qualifications process, we will be lifting the stand down for those 
employees who were recently re-qualified or those who had records verified for both 
visual and destructive testing. The only exception is that we will not show anyone as 
being qualified for the electrofusion saddle until we requalify them for this fitting. 
Lifting the stand down will allow employees to resume work utilizing the other fusion 
methods with this one exception. 

Going forward we will be integrating both Sunrise Engineering and NGA into our 
qualifications process as we resume the requalifications effort begun in late June. 

Please let me know if you have any questions or would like to observe future 
qualifications. 

Bill 

SB GT&S 0638735 
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